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Around 100 million sharks are caught and killed every year. The journal Marine Policy warns that the rate of sharks caught and killed is more than the rate sharks that are being born every year. Sharks have babies later in life and do not have that many babies in a lifetime. 

Sharks are caught for their meat, liver, oil, cartilage – and more importantly their fins. Although shark finning has been banned by many countries, the number of dead sharks has not decreased. Many sharks are dumped back into the sea after their fins are cut off. 

Environment protection organizations like the World Wildlife Fund (WWF) are trying to stop wildlife trade because animals like elephants, rhinos, and sharks are in danger of dying out. For example, around 668 rhinos were killed in South Africa in 2012 – up from only 13 in 2007. 
Endangered species’ animal parts are sold for a lot of money. For example, a kilogram of ivory can cost around 1,000 euros. Also, a rhino horn can cost 40,000 to 60,000 euros.

Although plans to protect sharks in Asian countries failed in 2010, the plans will be talked about again in March 2013 and there may be a limit put on shark exports.    
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